 Meeting of the
CHEBEAGUE ISLAND COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION (CICA) BOARD

Tuesday March 9 at 7:15 at the Parish House

Two possible, immediate projects will be on the table for decision:

Agriculture and Forestry on Chebeague:

Maine Organic Farmers and Gardeners Association provides consulting advice on harvesting timber as a way to create potential farm land.  Small farms are a growing sector in the Maine economy.  
Should we begin to explore creating such farms on Chebeague?

Year Round/Affordable Housing on the Curit Property:  

The Maine Legislature passed an affordable housing bond/economic stimulus bill last session.  Maine Housing Authority is setting up a $2 million program specifically for islands.  It would provide grants up to $400,000, with a 10 percent local match, for projects that can be started in the 2010 construction season.  The CICA Housing Committee has been working on early stages of a plan for the Curit Property.  It is anticipated to provide about 5 affordable year-round rental and owner occupied units and 2 market rate lots.

Should we move quickly to take advantage of this opportunity?

Also updates on:

Calendar Island Lobsters work

Oyster gardening

